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SEELEY'S BAY SENIORS
Seeley's Bay Seniors met for
the May business in the Legion
Hall on May 13th with 18

members present. President

Orvin Martin greeted all,
followed by singing "OCanada.”
The Secretary read the minutes
of the April meeting which
were approved. Orvin said
the weather hadn't Dbeen
suitable yet to repair the
display case in front of the
Post Office but it would be
done. Correspondence
consisted of the announcement
of the Convention to be held
at Thunder Bay on August
14th and our Zone Rally in
Brockville June T7th, also a
brochure about a Summer

Camp in the 1000 Islands.
The Treasurer gave her report

min ™

which was adopted. We are
extending an invitation to
our sister club - Chaffey's

Lock Seniors - to our Pot Luck
meeting June 23 rd. After
our Pot Luck on May 26th
we are doing the Fitness walk
for Fitweek as it is called
this year instead of Mocn Walk.
In the absence of Ernie Grigsby,
Janet Whitney announced the
upcoming trips. Orvin told
us that the Senior Support
Group is ©proceeding with
further organization.

The meeting closed with the
Mizpah Benediction, followed
by lunch, cards and games.

OLIVET U.C.W.

The annual May Luncheon
meeting with members ot
six U.C.W. groups attending,
was held in Olivet United
Church May 3, 1989. All
present were most tolerant
and gracious of the many
inconveniences due to the
redecorating of our Church
sanctuary. Following lunch,

the guest speaker, Rev. Walter
Hegadorn, was introduced
by Amy Bracken, a life-time
acquaintance. The  very
interesting slides taken by
Rev. Hegadorn and Mrs.
Hegadorn during their visits
to Egypt and their first-hand
personal comments, were
enjoyed by all. Their love
of the people and concern
for their needs, in spite of
many dangerous situations,
was most evident. A small
gift and the offering were
accepted with assurance that
it would be used for a worthy
project of Rev. Hegadorn's
church. Following adjournment,
Olivet members held a short
business meeting, then a quick
clean-up in the kitchen when
all felt an enjoyable day came
to a close.

ey’'s Bay>

ST. LUKE'S A.C.W.
Nine members of St. Luke's
A.C.W. met at the home of
Florence Warner for the May
meeting. Marg Hughes opened
with the scripture, DBetty

' Hudson read the meditation

and all joined in prayer.
All members answered roll

~call with a verse of scripture

containing the word
"resurrection." The word for
June is "saviour.”

A letter of thanks from Rideau
District High School for our
donation to the Soviet Twinning
Project was read.  Exciting
news from the Church of Holy
Trinity is that they are
assembling a cookbook to which
we may contribute recipes
or which we may buy. The
1989 Heritage Book may now
be bought. A get-well card
was signed for Ruth Johnson
and a plant was taken to her
after her accident.

Betty reported from the Parish
Council. A wooden railing
for the altar steps was donated
from a former parishioner.
A P.A. system has been
installed and is now in use,
A  future consideration 1s
painting the inside of the
church. The carpet is to be
professionally cleaned.
Estimates are to be given
fora ramp for the front of
the church and costs for extra
parking. Sign at roadside is
to be painted.

Betty suggested we purchase
12 new Celebration music
books in memory of A.C.W.

members. Bernice seconded
the motion.
Arrangements were made

amongst three members to
do altar duty while Marg
Hughes undergoes ar eye
operation.

Grace was said by all and a
delicious lunch was served
by Florence, Bernice and Betty.

SEELEY'S BAY UCW
The meeting of Seeley's Bay
U.C.W. was held May 2, 1989.
Our hostess was Velera Hartley.
Sixteen members attended.
Gladys Webb was in charge
of the devotional. Debbie
McCann gave a very interesting
talk on "Family Focus." Hilda
reported on cards sent to the
sick, anniversary and birthday
pecple in Seeley's Bay.
We have been asked to take
part in a rally at Newboro
on September 28.
Our meeting closed and then
a very nice lunch was served

by Ray Lee and Valera Hartley.

SEELEY'S BAY CHAPTER

HOLDS BIRTHDAY PARTY <
Rideau Chapter No.234, Order
of the Eastern Star, celebrated
its 43rd birthday recently.
Worthy Matron Dorothy Davies
presided, assisted by Brother
Keith Perry, due to the illness

of Worthy Patron Ed Adarr.

Special guests were ten charter

members who were welcomed
by W.M. and presented with
miniature baskets containing

an apple, the emblem of our
present year, by Conductress
Sister Marian Warren.

Many guests were present
from Kingston, Brockville,

Gananoque, Harrowsmith,
Newboro, Odessa and Athens
Chapters.

The draw for the stained glass
lamps, made and donated by
W.M.'s husband, was made
by D.D.G.M. Francis Thurlow.
Proceeds of tickets went to
W.M.'s project, the Arthritis
Society.

The winning ticket was won
by Barbara Barrett of Kingston.
A delicious lunch was served,
including birthday cake and
ice cream, and a social hour
was enjoyed by all.

Beer and Winemaking
System and Supplies

Simple One-Step Process
TO TASTE SUCCESS

call

ROYAL HOME BREWING
387-3330

Distributor Enquiries invited

PEST PROBLEMS?

WE HAVE THE SOLUTION

AFE SURE GUARANTEED

CALL FOR FREE ESTIMATE

1—-800=267=5617

ANCHOR PEST CONTROL LTD.
KINGSTON, ONTARIO.

G
SPECIALIZING IN CONTROL

WE DO IT THE SAFE WAY"
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SUMMER T-BALL
SEELEY'S BAY CENTENNIAL PARK
AGES 4% - 7
$3.00/$5.00 for family
THURSDAYS 6-7 p.m. BEGINNING JUNE 29
Contact Bonnie Roantree 387-3264
Chris Munro 387-4048

SUMMER SOFTBALL
SEELEY'S BAY CENTENNIAL PARK
AGES 8-10
$3.00/85.00 per family
WEDNESDAYS 6-7 p.m. BEGINNING JUNE 28
Contact Peter Roantree 387-3264
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THE BAY VIDEO NOOK

EELEY- SHBAY

Cocktail - The Accused - Coming To America

Cominy. Sion. XY Stemmethcr o Oy

MON - FRI

SAT :

SUNDAY :

Twins — A Cry In _The Dark

SUMMER HOURS

10 a.m. = B p-m.
9 a.m. - 8 p.m.
CLOSED

Drop In And See Us Today at
Helen Steet, Seeley’s Bay or Ron’s Place, Joyceville
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